
Legislative ID# 170770B 
 

 

 

 

Harvey Budd, Chair 
Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization 
2009 NW 67 Place 
Gainesville, FL 32608 

 

RE: Intergovernmental Coordination and Review and Public Transportation Coordination Joint 
Participation Agreement 

Dear Chair Budd: 

Pursuant to the Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization request, the Gainesville City 
Commission reaffirmed the January 26, 2007 Intergovernmental Coordination and Review and Public 
Transportation Coordination Joint Participation Agreement.  

Thank you for the opportunity to review this agreement. If you have any questions, please contact Phil 
Mann, P.E. Director of Public Works at (352) 393-8133. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lauren Poe, Mayor 

 

Ex: Anthony Lyons, City Manager 
      Phil Mann, Public Works Director 


